
The quite promising Erasmus+ KA220 project FUTURE (“Entrepreneurship's
FUTURE is green and digital”, code: 2022-2-PT02-KA220-YOU-000098632),
which was launched on June 1, 2023, with the goal of sharing best
practices in the field of young entrepreneurship, continues to be
successfully implemented during the months following the initial work.
The project aims to provide educational resources to target the
development of digital and green skills applied to (social)
entrepreneurship, in order to prepare future generations of entrepreneurs
to provide innovative solutions to the existing demands in the society,
and contribute to reducing youth unemployment.
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Its target groups are: i) Youth Associations which provide training, coaching, and job
counselling to youth, especially NEETs, ii) Youth workers, trainers, facilitators, coaches, or
any other actor involved in the training and counselling of youth, focusing on the
developing of green and digital skills, and iii) Youth, especially NEETs, interested in
entrepreneurship.

On the 3rd of April 2024, the second
transnational meeting was
successfully held in Constanza,
Romania, in which, in a warm,
professional and cooperative
atmosphere, the partners assessed
the project's progress to date and
planned the next tasks and activities
based on the Project Application and
how best to meet the project's
objectives.

Future - Entrepreneurship`s FUTURE is green and digital

The project consortium consists of ASEID Asociación para el Empleo, la Inclusión y el
Desarrollo (Portugal - coordinator), Asociatia TEAM 4 Excellence (Romania), E-School
Educational Group (Greece), and Efektas Group ((Lithuania).



The material produced has been translated in all partners’ languages, in order to be
better accessed by the target groups. Furthermore, the Moodle platform for material
sharing and interactive learning, and the project website have also been developed, and
the English version of the e-book, along with the publications so far have been uploaded.

The LTTA in Braga, which has been planned for the beginning of September 2024,
is on the way, with the host and the partners organizing the participation details
and the implementation of the activities each partner has planned.

As far as the material production is concerned, the e-book version of
the material containing the 10 modules corresponding to a specific
area of competence of EnreComp, DigComp, and GreenComp, along
with handy presentations of the modules content, quizzes aimed at the
assessment of the learning material by the learners, and proposed
activities on the corresponding areas, is completed.

Project Results

LTTA
in Braga

With the project reaching its halfway point, all the conditions for its smooth
continuation and successful completion have been ensured in a climate of
cooperation, dedication to its objectives, and commitment to producing quality
results that will benefit both the target groups and the participants themselves,
who have the opportunity to work together to achieve objectives that are a
priority for the European Union and for today's competitive and constantly
evolving social and labour practice.


